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28 March 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
During this half term, we have been extremely fortunate to have Joe Parker, from Portsmouth School of 
Gymnastics (PSG), visiting our school for some of our PE lessons. Joe has been working with the children and 
their teachers to enrich and develop our gymnastics teaching and learning. I am sure your children have told 
you all about Joe’s amazing sessions. There has been a wonderful buzz around the school during his visits. 
 
We are delighted to inform you that, following Joe’s visits to Solent Infant School, we have been invited to 
visit Portsmouth School of Gymnastics at the AT PSG Facility, Unit 2 Marshlands Spur, Off Marshlands Road, 
Farlington, PO6 1TL, for a ‘Fun Gym’ taster session. This opportunity is provided to the children, with no cost 
to parents. The visits to Portsmouth School of Gymnastics will take place during the normal school morning 
on the dates below, and we will return in time for lunch. 
 
Tuesday 22nd April- Year 2 

Tuesday 29th April- Year R 

Tuesday 6th May- Year 1 

The children will be required to wear their full PE Kits to school (including shorts under trousers/leggings) on 
these dates and we will be walking to and from PSG. 
 
If you do not wish for your child to attend, please inform your child’s class teacher. 
 
If you are one of our wonderful volunteers, and would like to help with walking the children to and from the 
gym, please contact the school office to confirm your availability. 
 
We are very much looking forward to this exciting enrichment opportunity and hope you will too! Any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Dallinger 
PE Lead 
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